
COX’S MILL CLIMBING 
CENTRE

The historic, delapidated Cox’s Mill building will be transformed 
into a centre for climbing and community-led activities. An in-
door climbing wall, soft play area and community allotment will 
promote physical activity for people of all ages and in all weath-
ers.  

As a business owner and a member of the Cheddar Village community, 
we need your help

We are crowdfunding to raise £12,600 for a project which will 
transform the local area

WHAT?

WHERE?

Cheddar Gorge is a popular location for climbers, but this is de-
pendent on good weather. An indoor climbing centre would allow 
the sport to be practised all year round, attracting visitors and 
providing active options for residents. Regenerating Cox’s Mill 
will improve the image of the Gorge as a whole. 

WHY?



 - A fantastic new facility in Cheddar, which will attract people to 
the Village and to your business
- We will feature your business in our monthly newsletter
- An email will be sent to all our friends and followers informing 
them of your contribution to Cox’s Mill Climbing Centre 
- An invite to our opening event
- A plaque with your business name and logo will be featured in 
the entrance to the Climbing Centre

WHAT’S IN 
IT 

FOR YOU?

1. Pledge towards the project! There is no set amount that you 
need to pledge. Any pledge, big or small, will be a huge help.  
2. Give materials 
3. Provide skills
4. Advertise the Climbing Centre in your business

“My kids already want to go to the climbing centre for their birthday. This will 
be an asset to the Village” - David, local resident

“It is important that adults and children can enjoy activities together. This is 
why the Council pledged £1000” - Teresa, Cheddar Parish Council

HOW CAN 
YOU HELP?

WHEN TO 
PLEDGE

CAMPAIGN END DATE: 25/09/17

EMAIL: aggie.morris@coxsmillregen.com

PHONE: 07456876390

GO TO: www.spacehive.com/coxsmill

HOW TO 
PLEDGE


